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Matter Summary
File Number Title
2009-0362 Communication Introduced

Video/Cable Communications Coordinator communication regarding recommendations for st
Quarter Operating Funds to the West Allis Community Communications Corporation (WACCC)
for the Public Access Channel.

Introduced: 6/2/2009
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To: License & Health Committee

From: Jerry Musial
Re: 1°° Quarter Funding Recommendations for the

West Allis Community Communications Corporation (WACCC)
Date: 5/27/09

There are new faces at the WACCC. A graphic designer was
hired to enhance the look of the Community Bulletin Board,
and four new board members were elected and appointed.

The WACCC is still working with the Wisconsin Association
of PEG Centers to introduce legislation at the State to
secure PEG funding. They have a year and a half of funding
left under the current State Franchising Bill.

Six new member joined the WACCC in the first quarter. 41
programs were produced, and nine people participated in
sessions for Producers, Portable Field Production and Non-
Linear Editing.

It is staff’s recommendation that the first quarter

operating funds be allocated to the WACCC.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Cc: Mayor Devine
Paul Ziehler



